
 

 

MASK MANDATES 
New York State recently lifted the mask mandates for fully 

vaccinated individuals in accordance with CDC guidelines 

 

Visitors to the Town of Elmira offices are asked to comply with 

these guidelines and continue to practice social distancing. 

 

COURT ATTENDANCE 

All persons entering the building for a court appearance are 

required to wear a mask per New York State Court 

Administration guidelines. 


